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Nightwork to install bypass pipes for utilities on Cambie Street
resumes February 16
February 15, 2022

Note: The notice from Sept. 24, 2021 mentioned this work and we now have an updated schedule to share.

The Broadway Subway Project Corporation (BSPC) is in your neighbourhood relocating the sanitary and combined sewer
lines running beneath Cambie Street near the new Broadway-City Hall station. The installation of bypass pipes on the
west side of the intersection of Cambie Street at W. 10 Avenue will be conducted over approximately one week at
night to minimize traffic disruptions.

Please note, this information is current at the time of sending; however, schedules are subject to change. Visit
www.broadwaysubway.ca for current details.

What to Expect

Traffic flow will be maintained on W. Broadway during nightwork. Vehicle access to W. 10th Avenue will be maintained
from Ash Street, with W. 10th Avenue temporarily converted to single-lane alternating traffic from 8 p.m. to 3 a.m. nightly,
except for Saturday. Southbound traffic on Cambie Street will be reduced to one lane at W. 10th Avenue, and the western
intersection of Cambie at W. 10th Avenue will also be closed to vehicle traffic during this work. Residents may also
experience elevated noise. Mitigation measures include, but are not limited, conducting the noisiest construction activities
during the early evening and white noise back-up beepers on heavy construction equipment during night construction.
Please plan extra travel time, watch for wayfinding information, and obey traffic control personnel and all signs. The orange
in the map below indicates the work zone related to the utility relocation, while the red illustrates restricted vehicle access.
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Contact the Project

24/7 Construction Project Information Work on the Project

Information Line broadwaysubway.ca bcib.ca

1-844-815-6114 broadwaysubway@gov.bc.ca info@bcib.ca



mailto:broadwaysubway@gov.bc.ca
mailto:info@bcib.ca
https://www.broadwaysubway.ca/app/uploads/sites/626/2021/10/BCH-Cambie-sewer-relocation-UPDATED-Sept24.pdf
http://www.broadwaysubway.caf/
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We know that construction can be disruptive, and we are working hard to minimize impacts in your neighbourhood and on your
property. Thank you in advance for your patience. Updates will be provided at broadwaysubway.ca/construction, and the
location of the work can be viewed on a map at: broadwaysubway.ca/construction/maps/.

Broadway Subway Project Corporation is committed to safety and COVID-19 Protocols while construction activities are
underway and continues to follow the latest guidance from the Provincial Health Officer and WorkSafeBC.
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Sign up at: https://www.broadwaysubway.ca/contact/newsletters/ to receive our updates directly.

Contact the Project

24/7 Construction Project Information Work on the Project
Information Line broadwaysubway.ca bcib.ca

1-844-815-6114 broadwaysubway@gov.bc.ca info@bcib.ca



mailto:broadwaysubway@gov.bc.ca
mailto:info@bcib.ca
http://www.broadwaysubway.ca/construction
https://www.broadwaysubway.ca/construction/maps/
https://www.broadwaysubway.ca/contact/newsletters/

